UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 11}
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

JAN 311977

Tolede Edison Company Docket No. 50-346
ATTN: Mr. Lowell E. Roe
Vice President
Facilities Development
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, Ohio 43562

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 21, 1977, pursuant
to 10 CFR 50.55(e), regarding diesel generator sequencer

design deficiency. We will ccmplete our review of this matter

during a future inspection.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

‘25;55229:’4‘::~dh-—/
R. F. Heishman, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch
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